
MINUTES FOR THE NATIONAL MEET COMITTEE 

March 19th 2017 

Present: All members for the committee except Brian Clark. 
Joining the call: Kris Syrdal, Dave and Pat Wojahn  There 
was unanimous approval for the February 26 Minutes 

2017: Bob Starzyk and Kris Sydal reported on the Brookfield 
Meet. Final decisions being made as to golf carts and 
security. Hawkeye chapter is coordinating our photo lane, 
but volunteers can be outside the Hawkeye chapter. Hawkeye 
Chapter.  Kris reported that buses cost  from $750 per day 
and many of the plans are being finalized. 

2018 Dave and Pat Wojahn began by reporting the progress 
being made. They are working on the shirts and signage. 
Along with Kirt Priest they should have the information by 
May 1st. A working draft of the budget should be completed 
by April 1st and sent to Bill Stoneberg. The Ad Book is 
being done by Elizabeth Lane. In return she is given one 
hotel night, and her Chapter will get some money for her  
work.  There doesn't seem to be set policy as to how the 
profit, if any, has been divided in the past for this.  
Tour bus costs will be from $800 to $1500 each day for each 
bus.   

2019 Pete Phillips has arranged for Inez Garland to be the 
Head Judge for the Oklahoma City Meet. The hotel contract 
is still up in the air. The discussion of what amount to 
ask the Chamber, ranged from $2000. to $8000 as suggested 
by Helms Briscoe. 

2020  John Steed has talked to the N E Ohio Chapter and the 
Chapter in Atlanta.  He has requested that they have their 
repre- sentatives at t the NMC Meeting on Wednesday at 5 PM 
in Brookfield. 

There was a unanimous vote to adjourn at 7:40 PM 

Next Meeting: April 23rd 7 PM  

Sec:   Bob Safrit 


